
TEACHERS’ DAY 2023
"In Their Own Words: Teachers' Feedback on NDDP
Program Initiative”

The response we received on Teacher's Day 2023 far exceeded our expectations. Being 
the primary stakeholders of the NDDP program, the teachers were deeply honored and 
moved by the token of appreciation they received at both Harkesh Nagar and Tekhand 
School. The NDDP facilitators extended their warm wishes for the contributions of the 
teachers to the NDDP program. We also captured some remarkable feedback from the 
teachers on general education and the NDDP Labs deployed within the schools.

“The recently held STEM workshop has helped the
girls discover their potential and scientific abilities. I'm
delighted that NDDP offered them a hands-on learning
experience.” – Ms.Monika, Tekhand

“I was amazed when I saw the students sitting so 
well-behaved in the NDDP class. Usually, we don't 
see them like this during our regular classes. It’s a 
remarkable change.”– Ms.Nazia, HN
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“It’s a meaningful program that is providing a 
unique dimension to the lives of the NDDP girls.”
– Ms. Sheetal, Principal (HN)

“Students eagerly look forward to NDDP classes. 
They'll go to great lengths to ensure they don't 
miss any NDDP periods, even if it means skipping 
other classes.”– Ms.Gauri, Tekhand

“The students had already acquired the skill of 
creating PPTs through their I-pad sessions. This 
made my job as a computer teacher much easier.” 
– Ms. Puja, Tekahnd

Such occasions provide us with a genuine insight into the implementation 
of our program in schools. Teachers play a crucial role as key stakeholders 
in the NDDP initiative. Therefore, their feedback is regarded as invaluable 
for our program.
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